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AVCA Canada Day Special Update 2020
Let’s Celebrate Canada Day! Happy 153 years Canada!

Created by Bill, Sarah and Johnny

Our Huge Red Maple Leaf is waiting for AVCA members to post your craft banners that were dropped
into your mailboxes. Using the craft wood and any craft materials that you have at home create a
greeting, or birthday wish, or positive message to celebrate Canada Day.

Many messages have already appeared with our first posting being completed on June 20, 2020 by
AVCA member Koreen. Messages include:
Canada Strong,
Canada Beautiful — A Patchwork of Colour,
Canada Free — Canadian Charter of Rights and Freedoms,
Canada Healthcare,
Canada Proud.

Look out for this Red Maple Leaf on the northwest corner of Kennedy Road and Sheppard Avenue in
the grassy area. AVCA appreciates the support of North American Development Group and Agincourt
Mall for providing this space.



Please add your celebratory thoughts by July 1, 2020. If you are unable to post your creation you may
drop your banner at 38 Agincourt Drive or 5 Lockie Avenue. An AVCA Executive would be happy to
attach your decoration to the red maple leaf. Let’s fill this whole maple leaf!

With everyone’s help and cooperation we can make this an AMAZING Agincourt feature for everyone
to see. Remember to stop by and read our Canada messages!

Our Gron Canada Messages on June , 2020

AV CA isnow on I nstagram so please make sure to follow us at avcatoronto. Also, take a photo of
you & your banner once you have attached it to the leaf and tag us on Instagram, or email us your photo,
we’d love to see it!

AVCA Executive and AVCA Website

The AVCA Executive is working on behalf of our community as various changes, issues and impacts
arise. Please check out our website at www.avcatoronto.ca. Please contact the Executive at
avcatoronto@gmail.com.




